From:

Sent: 14 June 2019 09:20

To: Fowler, David [
cc: Janine Griffis || | NG

Subject: NO to new school in Hampstead police station building
Dear Mr Fowler

As a longtime Hampstead resident T grow increasingly alarmed at the recent rapidly growing
congestion, pollution, increased traffic and noise in the area.

Converting this iconic erstwhile police station into an unnceded primary school, when the
neighbourhood is groaning with school runs and parking problems from the great number of
schools already in the area, is astoundingly destructive and short sighted.

It makes a mockery of the so- called efforts to create a clean environment for our
community.

Please let me voice a resounding NO
Regards
Yana Zarifi



